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Ella Casey

From: Wolston Parish Council <clerk.wolstonpc@wolston.me.uk>
Sent: 05 March 2018 10:20
To: Erica Buchanan; Mandy Wakelin-Lloyd
Subject: FW: Planning Application Brandon Speedway
Attachments: SpeedwayLetter26-02-18.pdf

Dear Erica and Mandy, 
 
On behalf of Wolston Parish Council I have been asked by Councillors to inform you that the Parish Council support 
the comments details in the attached letter from Wolston Primary School. The School has suffered recently from a 
number of new developments being built, and many residents from Binley Woods do send their children to this 
Church of England School in Wolston.  
 
It should also be noted that when Wolston High School closed and the Wolston Leisure and Community Centre 
(WLCC) was built on the land, it was specified that the WLCC for was the use of Wolston and surrounding villages – 
specifically including Binley Woods and Brandon. As well as gym facilities, the WLCC holds a youth club, and has 
rooms that are hired by clubs, groups and societies (including slimming groups, keep fit groups, martial arts etc) 
which are also used by local villages, and so the WLCC may also benefit from S106. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Maria  
 
Maria Meede 
Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer 
Wolston Parish Council 
Tel: 02476 545515 
 
Wolston Parish Council, 2 Main Street, Wolston CV8 3HJ 
 

From: David Cross [mailto:david@tonelm2.net]  
Sent: 28 February 2018 12:11 
To: clerk.wolstonpc@wolston.me.uk 
Subject: FW: Planning Application Brandon Speedway 
 
 
Dear Maria, 
Could you circulate this e-mail (and its attachment) to the P.C. before tomorrow night’s meeting, please? 
Many Thanks 
David Cross 
 
Dear All, 
A learning point from the recent Bloor Homes / S106 monies / Wolston St Margaret’s School negotiations, was to 
submit applications and requests into R.B.C. / W.C.C asap. Following the Brandon Stadium Application and the fact 
that the Stadium Housing Development is in St Margaret’s Catchment Area, the Governors on the Resource 
Committee have issued the attached Letter. Could you please read the attached letter? To be honest, I am not 
overly optimistic of success for reasons that we can discuss in “Delegates Report” tomorrow night, but I have 
suggested that it may add slightly more weight if the P.C. add their approval. March 1st is the deadline for 
submission, but if after discussion tomorrow night, my suggestion is approved, we could send ASAP? 
Many Thanks  
David Cross 


